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MEMORANDUM 

Date: January 30, 2023 

To: The Honorable Chair and Members 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 

From: Jan Ler;-:x.__­
Count�rator 

Re: Emergency Rental Assistance Program January Update 

On January 20, 2023, Pima County received notice of an additional $10 million in funding 
from the federal Emergency Rental Assistance Program (ERAP). This most recent installment 
brings the total federal ERAP investment in Pima County received to $69.2 million. The shear 
magnitude of the federal investment in our program is a testament to its effectiveness and 
reach. 

The attached memorandum from Dan Sullivan, Director for Community & Workforce 
Development, details the various tranches of funding and the current obligations and 
expenditures for each. At this time, 9,291 households have been served with federal ERAP 
resources. At the current spend rate and considering the most recent award, we anticipate 
exhausting these funds by the end of the second week of April. 
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Attachment 

c: Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator 
Francisco Garcfa, MD, MPH, Deputy County Administrator & Chief Medical Officer 
Steve Holmes, Deputy County Administrator 
Dan Sullivan, Director, Community & Workforce Development 




